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----- Original Message -----  
From:  Dale's Tire  
Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2009 2:39 PM 
Subject: Re: Street Name Change 
 
Brad, I received your letter by mail that the South Highway 79 name change request is coming up 
on March 9th.  I may not be able to attend that night so if not, here's my thoughts on the 
proposal.   
  
At some point this street or highway name is going to get changed.  The businesses from the 
intersection of Campbell Street and East Saint Patrick Street South to East Fairmont Boulevard 
on the current South Highway 79 will have some clarity on what their street is.  The addresses for 
this stretch of highway can be confusing to customers and delivery people looking for places of 
business because of where Campbell Street ends and where South Hwy 79 begins.  Any 
business from East Fairmont Boulevard south to Catron Boulevard could use the proposed 
Campbell Street name and the street closest that intersects their business.  We've been doing 
that for years, saying we are at the corner of South Hwy 79 and Fairmont Boulevard.  I guess I 
feel this name change is inevitable and the sooner we make the change the better.  All 
businesses can get on with notifying their current customers with regards to accounts payable 
and accounts receivable and updating advertising and marketing materials such as Yellow 
Pages phone books and such.  If I have a say or vote on the matter, it would be to change the 
name of South Highway 79 to Campbell Street.  
  
Sincerely, 
  
Brennan Pruss  
Dale's Tire  
  
 


